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From Complaint to Investigation — How to Avoid the Common
Pitfalls of a Workplace Retaliation Claim

Event

444 South Flower St.


Suite 1500


Los Angeles, CA  90071

9.20.18


11:45 A.M - 1:15 P.M.

Join Fisher Phillips attorneys Nathan Okelberry and Rayan Naouchi on September 20, 2018 to learn

the information that every employer needs to know “From Complaint to Investigation — How to Avoid

the Common Pitfalls of a Workplace Retaliation Claim”

More often than not, a complaint of harassment or discrimination evolves into a retaliation claim

after an employee complains or litigation materializes. Ensuring a prompt and adequate

investigation of the initial complaint is one of the best ways to protect your company from such

claims.

Employers need to be aware and cognizant of the need to adequately investigate employee

complaints and the potential conduct that constitutes unlawful retaliation. This presentation will

cover what constitutes unlawful retaliation, how to protect and defend your company against such

claims, a comparison of whistleblower protection vs. retaliation claims, and creating policies and

procedures to minimize potential issues, claims and lawsuits. This complimentary event is a great

opportunity to network and talk with our lawyers and other HR professionals in an informal and

collaborative setting to get the information you need to stay in the know.





Agenda:


11:45 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.


Registration and Lunch





12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.


Presentation





1:00 p.m. - 1:15 p.m.


Question and Answer





There is no cost to attend this briefing but seats are limited and will likely fill up fast Please RSVP

https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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There is no cost to attend this briefing, but seats are limited and will likely fill up fast. Please RSVP

online no later than September 18, 2018. 





Validated Parking:


The parking lot entrance for the building is located on the left-hand side of Flower Street. The

parking lot is for Citigroup Center. It is the last parking lot opening on Flower Street before you

reach 5th Street. Visitor parking is located on Level A and is valet only parking. Please be sure to

check your ticket and make sure you are in the Citigroup parking lot and not the City National

parking lot. We validate parking for the Citigroup Center only.





**This event has been approved for HRCI and SHRM certification.

If you have questions, please contact Tiffany Giang at tgiang@fisherphillips.com.
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